
KATE ANDREWS HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

NO SCHOOL 

There is no school on Thursday, November 11th for Remembrance Day or Friday, 
November 12th.  Friday, November 26 is a PD Day, with no school for students.   

 

 
 

  

ATHLETICS 

Our grade 9 and JV volleyball teams will wrap up the first week of 

November. 

 

Our SV volleyball will run through November with the hopes of 

attending provincials the last weekend of November.  

 

Basketball will begin November 15th with Tryouts for those athletes 

that aren't competing in Volleyball. 

 

Curling is now underway at KAHS. 

 

At this time, spectators are not permitted at Palliser Games.   

 

KAHS is LIVE with the PowerSchool Parent/Student Portal and as such, we do not 

send out hard copy report cards or progress reports.  Grades and Attendance can be 

viewed LIVE with the Powerschool Portal, and parents can print out report cards 

from the portal if they are logged in via a computer (not on the mobile app.) 

Students who require assistance to set up their account or forget their password, 

can come to the office for assistance.   

If a parent/guardian require assistance to set up an account, please contact our 

office by phone at 403-345-3383 or email to darby.bell@pallisersd.ab.ca or 

kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca.   

During Seniors Nights, students 
are encouraged to watch the 

live stream and 
contact @kapridepage with the 

time they see the mascot 
appearance to win a prize! SV 

Girls play on November 2nd, SV 
Boys play on November 3rd! 

 

mailto:darby.bell@pallisersd.ab.ca
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Many students are already thinking about 

what they are going to do after high 

school.  Colleges and Universities are 

already planning for future years and are 

holding open houses for current Grade 11 

& 12 students.   

Students seeking help with regarding post 

secondary education are encouraged to 

make an appointment with Miss Meurs for 

assistance.   

Miss Meurs has posted a comprehensive list of post-secondary open 

houses, trades opportunities, scholarship information and much more on 

her webpage at https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-

academic-counselling2.   

 

Thank-you for all of the donations and support of 

our Terry Fox Run, which took place on 

September 23rd.  KA managed to raise $926.05 

which was donated to the Terry Fox Foundation 

in support of Cancer research.  GO PRIDE! 

The Early Admission Deadline for most post-secondary schools is December 

15th. If any students need help applying, they can make an appointment with Miss 

Meurs.  

 

On November 22nd, the U of C will have an information booth set up at KAHS at 

lunch time. Students can stop by to learn more about their programs and ask any 

questions they might have!  

 

Upcoming Open Houses:  
Medicine Hat College - Wednesday, November 3 (In-Person) | TBD (Medicine Hat) 

Red Deer Polytechnic - Saturday, November 6 (Virtual) | 11am - 2pm (Red Deer) 

Grant MacEwan University - Saturday, November 6 (Virtual) | 10am - 3pm (Edmonton) 

 

https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-academic-counselling2
https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-academic-counselling2
https://www.mhc.ab.ca/
https://rdc.ab.ca/about-rdc/recruitment-services/recruitment-services
https://www.macewan.ca/wcm/MacEwanEvents/OpenHouse/index.htm
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November 4 is quickly approaching! Make sure you are signed up for the Virtual Post-Secondary 
Fair. You MUST be registered to be added to the Team for the fair. 

 
Virtual Post-Secondary Fair 

Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 
Time: 6:00-7:30pm 

Location: Virtual on Teams 
 

Presentations on Scholarship and Financial Aid, and Transitioning to Post-Secondary will run at 
6:00 and 6:45. 

 
Registration: Registration required. Registration is available here 

 
or on the website.  

 
Once registered for the virtual event, participants will receive an email with the link to attend. 

 
There are currently 26 institutions registered, including schools from Vancouver Island all 
the way to Newfoundland... and many in between. More are registering daily – check out 

the website often! 

FINE ARTS NIGHT: 

 SAVE THE DATE! 

KAHS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for the 

evening of Tuesday, November 23rd. 

 

Further details will be released soon! 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcqo8DMt45E5AkUE9aeMnKGpUQzRWWDJBRUcwRkQwOVJSN1VCNUFPMjA5NCQlQCN0PWcu
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Once again, Nutrien Ag will be supporting our talented artists at KA by 

commissioning a drawing for their holiday cards. Deadline to submit your work is 

November 8. Selected artworks will receive $100. There are specific 

requirements, so please pick up an information sheet at the office and 

contact Paige.Hierath@pallisersd.ab.ca to confirm your submission. 

mailto:Paige.Hierath@pallisersd.ab.ca
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